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MAY 9, 2021 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today.  
Our services are also broadcast live on our YouTube Channel (Sibley First 

Reformed Church) for those who choose to worship from home.  

 
 

9:00 am Cornerstone Service  

Prelude: Ger Van Diepen 
Welcome 

Announcements 
Call to Worship 

Hymn: “For the Beauty of the Earth” #64 (v.1,2,4,5) 
Hymn: “Faith of Our Mother’s” screen 

Congregational Prayer 
Scripture: Habakkuk 1 

Message: “How Long Shall I Cry For Help?” 
Hymn: “Happy the Home When god Is There” #611 

Benediction 
Closing Hymn: “Lord of the Universe” screen (x1) 

 

 

11:00 am Open Door Service  

Welcome 
Announcements 

Song: “Today, tomorrow, & forever”  
Song: “Glorious Day”  

Song: “Ever Be”  
Sacrament of Infant Baptism:  

Brody Lee Wills son of Kody and Rachel Wills 
Scripture: Habakkuk 1 

Message: “How Long Shall I Cry For Help?” 
Song: “Great are you Lord” 

Benediction 

 



 

 

Sunday, May 9: 
• 9:00 am & 11:00 am  This morning we welcome Josh Lucas to the pulpit as 

he leads us in worship with the topic “How Long Shall I Cry For Help”.  To-
day, during the 11:00am Open Door Service, we will have the privilege of 
witnessing the Sacrament of Infant Baptism for Brody Lee Wills, son of Kody 
and Rachel Wills. May God continue to bless this child and his family. 

• 10:10 am: New Members Class in the Fireside Room 
• 10:10 am: Adult Sunday School Guide Class will meet in the Library 
• 10:10 am Fellowship Hour  
Tuesday, May 11: 
• 6:00 pm: Elder/Deacon Meetings 
• 7:00 pm: Full Consistory will meet 
Wednesday, May 12: 
• 6:30 pm MS Remnant will meet 
• 7:30 pm HS Remnant will meet 
Sunday, May 16: 
• 9:00 am & 11:00 am  This morning we welcome Josh Lucas to the pulpit as 

he leads us in worship with the topic “If It Seems Slow, Wait For It”.  Today, 
during both services we will be recognizing our FRC Senior Class of 2021. 
Congrats Seniors!! May you continue to seek God’s divine guidance as you 
begin this new journey. 

• 10:10 Adult Sunday School Guide Class will meet in the Library 
• 10:10 am Fellowship Hour  
• 2:00 pm Sibley-Ocheyedan Commencement at the S-O High School 
 
 
 
 
 

May 17: 9:30am Faith Bible Study will meet 
 3:00 pm Patience Bible Study will meet 
May 19: Last Remnant Youth Groups for the 20-21’ year 
May 23: 4:00pm Worship Team Meeting  
May 30: Communion Prep 
 

 
 

If you have had or will have a student graduating from college in 2021, 
please fill out the slip on the Information Center and drop it off or email the 
info back to the church office by TODAY, May 9. 
 

A New Members Class is being held in the Fireside Room at 10:10 for the next 
3 weeks. This class is open for anyone of any age who is interested in joining 
FRC. If you would like more details, please contact Dr. Greg Kosters.  
 

Faith Bible study will begin the study “Women of The New Testament” on 
June 21 at 9:30 am. We would love to have you join us. Please let Lynn 
Schram know if you are interested.  

 

Thank you to so many of you who answered the call to 
sponsor a child in poverty through Compassion Interna-
tional.   Remaining child packets are on display on our 
sponsorship table. Peg or Leanne Van Kley will be availa-

ble between Sunday church services through May 9 to answer any questions 
you might have about sponsorship, including how to find your perfect match 
to a child in need.   

Osceola Regional Health Center and Osceola County Ministerial Association 
have partnered to raise mental health awareness for students at the Sibley-
Ocheyedan School District. Speaker Kyler Erickson will be presenting his testi-
mony on May 10th to students. As a sign of support, a care package will be giv-
en to each student. Community members and businesses willing to give a 
monetary donation towards this initiative may contact Donna Kleinwolterink 
at 712-754-5351 or mail donations to Osceola Regional Health Center (attn: 
Administration) 600 9th Ave N, Sibley, IA 51201  
 

Free Food Available:  The Food Bank of Iowa mobile pantry will be distributing 
food on Tuesday, May 11th from 4-6 p.m. at the Sibley Christian Reformed 
Church at 115 Maple Dr., Sibley.  This month the food will again be boxed 
ahead of time and people will be asked to drive under the car port, stay in 
their cars, and the food will be loaded for them.  If you or anyone you know 
could use some help with food, please come.   
 

The Osceola Ministerial Association is looking to start a Celebrate Recovery in 
Osceola County. Celebrate Recovery is a way for people to grow closer to Jesus 
while also working on their Hurts, Habits, and Hang-ups. We are looking for 
volunteers who are willing to help. We need TEAM leaders, weekly volunteers 
to help lead small groups, people to supply goodies for the gatherings, and 
prayer partners. If you are interested in volunteering or for more information, 
please call Ben Wiersma (712-461-1400) or Josh Tangeman (712-461-2610).    



 

 

Sunday, June 6-
Thursday, June 10 
5:30pm-8:30pm 

Registration Link:   
https://vbspro.events/p/2d5e04 

VBS Needs Your Help!!  
Since we didn't get to have a "normal" VBS last year, plans are underway to 
make this VBS a super fantastic opportunity for the students. Thanks in ad-

vance for your willingness to help out with VBS!!  
• PLEASE REGISTER YOUR STUDENTS FOR VBS! T-shirts and planning all 

happen based on numbers registered. The shirt order goes in soon!!   

• WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! As you all know VBS doesn't just happen, it takes 
a small army to pull this awesome week off. We are in great need of help 
in the following areas:  1st grade assistant, 3rd grade leader, 4th grade 
leader & assistant, 5th grade leader, Crafts, Game crew, Kid vid leader, 
Kitchen crew, Music crew leaders, Preschool leader and assistant. 

• A NOTE FROM OUR KITCHEN CREW: 

With the health safety of our students and volunteers in mind, it has been 
decided that ALL meals will be prepared in the Church Kitchen this year. 
With this being said, we are asking for monetary donations to help offset 
the costs of the meals. Certain food donations will be requested at a later 
time. For our current need, please use the VBS envelope that has been 
placed in your mailbox to make your contributions or mark on the memo 
line of your check “VBS Kitchen”.  

FRC will be hosting a Prayer Walk in the 

town of Sibley on Saturday, May 22. Please 

meet in the church parking lot at 6pm. 

 All ages are welcome! 

 
 

 

Scripture: Habakkuk 1 
Message: “How Long Shall I Cry For Help?” 

All services are now available “live” on our YouTube Channel.  
You can find us on YouTube at Sibley First Reformed Church.  

If you have questions please contact the office. 

https://vbspro.events/p/2d5e04


 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Harold Ernst (461-1361) 
or your District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church 
office  (754-2783) or Jamie’s cell (260-7246) if you would like a pray-
er chain started.  Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would 
like included, please contact the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Richard Kruger, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn,  

Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Marlys Brink, and  

Harold Schram. 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 

 
Pray For: 
• All those who have had recent illnesses and/or surgeries. 

• Our Pastoral Search Team as they continue the search process. 

 

With Sympathy: 

• Our deepest sympathy is extended to the Dennis and Dar Jurgens family 
on the passing of Dar's father, James Vander Sloot who passed away 
Wednesday, May 5. James was also the grandfather to Derrick and Megan 
Ackerman, and brother to Harold Vander Sloot. Please keep these and 
their extended families in your prayers as they mourn their loss.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time for prayers, sending cards and calls when I had 
my surgeries. All were greatly appreciated.  God Bless.  

~~Burt Henrichs   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 This Week: May 9 Next Week: May 16 

Nursery: Open but unstaffed Open but unstaffed 

Greeters: E:     Duane and Pam Vande Hoef 
C:     Bill and LaDonn Hartzell 
W:    Dave and Sandy Lamfers 

E:     John and Lois Van Diepen 
C:     Ron and Nancy Dykstra 
W:    Clint and Jamie Klaassen 

Library: Marcia Van Ruler Phyllis Vander Linden 

Coffee: Fellowship Time without Coffee for now Fellowship Time without Coffee for now 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues, Wed & Fri 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. Bulle-

tins are printed on Thursday morning.*** 

 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com M-F 9:30-2 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Offerings taken on May 2, 2021: General Fund-$5596; Benevolent Fund-
$475; Building Fund-$10; Remnant Youth-$50; Northwestern-$120.  
 
Special offering for May is Northwestern College 
Attendance last week: 1st-106; 2nd-51. 

Faith In Action for May 
Vacation Bible School 

Sign up to be a leader, 

storyteller, craft leader/

helper, music leader/

helper, nursery help-

er...etc!! It takes many 

people to help make 

VBS a success!! 


